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DEL SANGRE PURA DE CARRERA

THE LONGINES GRAN PREMIO LATINOAMERICANO STAKES 
LEADS TO ASCOT

              

OSAF is proud to announce that the Longines Gran Premio Latinoamericano is once more showcasing the South 

American horse racing industry on an international level.

OSAF is delighted to support the renewal of the Ascot/LARC agreement that offers the winner of the Longines Gran 

Premio Latinoamericano the opportunity to travel to the UK to run in one of the Group 1 races or the Group 2 

Hardwicke Stakes of the Royal Ascot meeting, which will take place from 18th – 22nd June 2019 at Ascot 

racecourse, Berkshire.

Ascot offers connections of the Longines Gran Premio Latinoamericano winner a travel allowance of GBP 25,000 

towards the cost of the venture.
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